
Open Mornings – 4th and 5th October 2023

Tours start at 9.15am

To see the school in action on one of the Open Mornings please email: 
tours@hanleycastlehs.org.uk stating the date you would prefer, your 

current primary school and number in party. 

Open Evening – Wednesday 4th October 2023

Tours from 6.00pm. No need to book a place - last conducted tours 6.45pm.

Founded in 1326, Hanley Castle High School is a high achieving academy 

with an outstanding reputation, both locally and nationally, for academic 

excellence and traditional values. 

“Pupils, including students in the Sixth Form, work hard and achieve 
well.... they are courteous to each other and to adults.”

Ofsted, March 2023

Website: www.hanleycastle.worcs.sch.uk
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